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Term 3 - Thursday 27th August 2020 
Dear Parents, Families and Friends, 

On Sunday 6th September, we pay special tribute to our Dads and the special              
part they play in our lives. For me, growing up without a dad, Father’s Day               
always meant another opportunity to recognise the wonderful work that my           
mum did, each and every day.  
 

A father is like the tallest tree, growing with         
branches extending to heaven and their roots       
firmly in the ground. Fathers are grounded,       
they care, they are survivors, they do what        
they have to do to make this world a safe place           
for their family. When you think of it this way,          
they have a pretty important role to play in         
our lives. We thank them for their strength,        
their guiding hand, their wisdom and their       
help.  
 

God, the Father, gave up his only Son, Jesus, so that we might be saved               
through Him. He provides us with an example of the very special vocation             
that we call fatherhood. We ask God to bless you all and keep you safe as you                 
do His work, here on earth.  
 

So ‘Happy Father’s Day’ to everyone who has ever played the role of ‘Dad’.              
Whether it be a dad, brother, uncle, grandpa, cousin, friend, auntie or mum.             
This day is all about YOU, so embrace the opportunity to be celebrated.  

Marg 

September 

Sun 6th Fathers Day 

Fri 11th PUPIL FREE DAY - TBA 

Fri 18th Last day Term 3 

October 

Mon 5th First Day Term 4 
(Fingers Crossed!!) 
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RE News & Prayer for the Week with Mrs Brohm 
 

 
 

Weekly Information 
On Sunday nights, you will receive an email from me at about 6pm with information for the week ahead.                   
It is really important that you read this bulletin carefully as it contains information regarding the learning                 
ahead, responses to feedback and questions from both staff and parents and great tips to keep you all                  
well during this time. The links to the weekly bookings for the Google Meets are also on this bulletin. I                    
encourage you all to make the most of this opportunity to keep in touch with what is going on. This is my                      
main way of communicating with you during this time.  
 
School Promotion 
With the introduction of Stage 3 restrictions, we are unable to have school tours or visits from our                  
kindergarten children. I am hopeful that this will change in Term 4 so that we are able to, once again,                    
showcase our school. In the meantime, everyone can play their part by promoting our school in any way                  
that you can.  
 
School Chooks 
We have been extremely grateful to Sarah Terry for always taking on the             
responsibility of our ‘girls’ during the holidays. As many of you may know, Sarah has               
bought a house and will be moving later this term, so will be unable to take the                 
chickens over the holidays. If anyone can take on this role, even just for the coming                
holiday break, please let us know at school.  I promise that they are good girls!!! 
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